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Monday, 27 February 2023 

From the Principal 
Welcome to Week 6 everyone. Our students have now 
been at school for half a term already and it has sure gone 
quickly. 
 
Last Friday we sent home permission notes for our 
students to use software programs to enhance and enrich 
learning in the classroom. Please ensure you get these 
signed and back quickly so the programs can be used in 
your child’s classroom. Without this, our children cannot 
use the learning programs and centres others will be 
using. If your child was away on Friday, their note will 
have been given to them today. 
 
We have also asked parents to email in a request for NDIS 
and other therapists to work with their children at school. 
This is part of the Department’s processes and therefore 
must be done prior to any other part of the process being 
put into place. Thank you for those who have already sent 
in a request; for those looking for more information about 
this, please refer to last week’s newsletter or Skoolbag 
where there was detailed information for parents. 
 
I’d like to take a moment to say a huge thank you to all of 
you who have been sharing the great work we’ve been 
doing at school with others in the community. We are still 
getting lots of positive feedback from many to say what a 
great school we are, with many reasons given. This is 
coming from you, our parents and family members, and 
it’s very much appreciated. We can’t do it without you 
and we certainly do work better when we work as a team. 
Many thanks for your continual support. 
 
Planning is in full swing for our upcoming Art and Fun Fair. 
Do you know someone who’d like to have a stall or would 
you like one yourself? Are you a crafter, an artist or a 
cook? We’d love to have you join us. Please get in touch 
with our lovely office ladies who’ll be more than happy to 
help. 
 
So, what’s coming up this term?  Our  Stage  3   Excursion,  
School Photos, Speed Interviews, Harmony Day, and our 
first Positive Behaviour for Learning Acknowledgement 
Day. 
 

 
 
 
 
We will be fundraising with the Election BBQ and Nelli’s 1st 
birthday (our first Year 6 fundraiser). 
 
Our students will be participating in the Zone Swimming 
Carnival, Cross Country, NAPLAN and our always popular 
Easter Hat Parade and celebrations. 
 
All while continuing teaching and learning with fun and 
laughter along the way.  All the things we can fit into the 
next five weeks! 
 
Until next week, 
 
Donna Stackman 
Principal 
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PBL FOCUS – WEEK 6 
 

“I can be honest”         



 
 
 
State Election BBQ  
The State Election is slowly creeping up on us (Saturday 
25th March) and we are in desperate need of volunteers 
and contributors to our BBQ Fundraiser and Cake Stall. If 
you can make a contribution to our stall or can help out 
with the sausage sizzle, please get in touch with the 
office.   
 
 
 
 
 
 

Easter Raffle  
As we are in the middle of Term 1, we have begun eagerly 
planning our Easter Hat Parade and our always popular, 
Easter Raffle. This year we are asking families to send in a 
donation that can go towards hampers that will be our 
prizes. Every student who makes a donation will be given 
one free ticket to the raffle as our way of saying thanks for 
your contribution.  
 
Please keep an eye out in the newsletter and social media 
for photos of our prize hampers and tickets over the 
coming weeks.  
 
Parenting Support Programs  
We are now half way through our Tuning Into Kids 
Program that is being run in partnership with Woodberry 
Place of Friends, with some great feedback already being 
given. If you are interested in joining a Parenting Support 
Program this year or would like to know more about what 
is available, please contact the office to discuss.  
 
Creative Arts Festival 
A big thank you to everyone who has been spreading the 
word about our Creative Arts Festival. We have had some 
great interest from local groups about performing as well 
as some market stall holders.  
 
Please keep telling our wonderful community about it so 
that we can have an amazing day celebrating Creative Arts 
in our community and raise money to help air condition 
our school hall.  
 
If you would like to join in planning for this great event, 
please contact the office.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Year 6 Fundraiser - Hot Dog Day  
On the 15th March, we will be celebrating Nelli's first 
birthday and raising money for our Year 6 Farewell with  
Hot Dogs available to order from our canteen. Hot dogs 
will be for sale through flexischools for $3.50 each and 
orders will need to be in by Friday 10th. Please keep an 
eye on our social media for more information.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

School Calendar – Term 1 
Week 6 
Monday 27th February TASH Homework Club  

3.00-4.00pm 
Friday 3rd March Assemblies: 

K-2 at 12.00pm  3-6 at 1.30pm 
Zone Swimming Carnival 

Week 7 

Monday 6th March TASH Homework Club 
3.00-4.00pm 

Friday 10th March Assemblies: 
K-2 at 12.00pm  3-6 at 1.30pm 

Week 8 
Monday 13th March TASH Homework Club 

3.00-4.00pm 
Tuesday 14th March School Photos 

Wednesday 15th March NAPLAN – Writing 
Year 6 fundraiser – Hot Dog 
Day 
 

Thursday 16th March NAPLAN - Reading 

Friday 17th March NAPLAN - Numeracy 
Assemblies: 
K-2 at 12.00pm  3-6 at 1.30pm 

Week 9 

Monday 20th March TASH Homework Club 
3.00-4.00pm 

Tuesday 21st March Harmony Day 

Friday 24th March Cross Country 
Assemblies: 
K-2 at 12.00pm  3-6 at 1.30pm 

Week 10 

Monday 27th March TASH Homework Club 
3.00-4.00pm 

Thursday 30th March Stage 3 Excursion - Sydney 

Friday 31st March Assemblies: 
K-2 at 12.00pm  3-6 at 1.30pm 

Week 11 

Tuesday 4th April Athletics Carnival 



 

K-6 Green, K-6 Blue and K-6 Red News 
 K-6 Green have been very busy making bird houses for our garden.   
 They have designed, measured, sawn, nailed and painted their houses. 

They have done a wonderful job. We are sure the birds will love them.  

 

  

  

  

 

             

    

 

 

   

     

 

 

 

  

 
 

 

   

 

 

 

Students in K-6 Red are working hard and 
try their best every day. They have started 
the new year off excited about achieving 
their goals and learning new things! This 
week we have been reading Possum Magic 
by Mem Fox. Students loved the story and 
tried really hard with writing recounts. We 
also created some wonderful artworks 
depicting the main character, a possum 
called Hush. 

K-6 Blue have been working hard on 
everything literacy and numeracy. Mrs L. 
has done an amazing job and they are really 
excited to see Mrs Murphy on the 26th.   



Year 6 to 7 Online Enrolment Transition  
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers of Year 6 students, 
 
To enrol your child in Year 7 for 2024, you will need to 
complete an Expression of Interest for Year 6 to Year 7 
transition.  The Expression of Interest (EOI) lets you 
indicate which school(s) you would like your child to 
attend in Year 7. 
 
The EOI process will now be available online on our 
Schools website (address below), from the 6th of March up 
until the 31st of March 2023.  After you submit an EOI and 
it has been assessed, your child will be offered a place at a 
high school. 
 
If your child will not be attending a NSW Government high 
school next year, please let us know by completing a 
Placement Not Required (PNR) form (also located on our 
school website enrolment page). 
 
If you are unsure whether they will be attending a NSW 
Government school (you’ve applied for a private school, 
or you are moving interstate), we ask that you still 
complete an EOI and follow up with your school once a 
decision has been made. 
 
The online process will guide you through your options 
and collect the information required to make the process 
as smooth as possible.  This process can be completed on 
a mobile phone, tablet or computer. 
 
If you have any problems completing the enrolment form 
online, please contact the school office for assistance. 
 
 
Please note the online enrolment for Year 6 to Year 7 will 
not be available until the 6th of March. 
 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
 
 
https://tenambit-p.schools.nsw.gov.au 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ASSEMBLIES 
 

Friday:  K-2 at 12.00pm  
 

Friday:  3-6 at 1.30pm  



Flexischools – Ordering School Lunches and Uniforms 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
From the Office 
If sending cash in with your child to make a payment at  
the office, please ensure you send the correct money as 
we do not carry a float. 
 
Our preferred payment option is via our online payment 
system on our website.  Please go to the Tenambit Public 
School website and click on the blue ‘Make a Payment’ tab 
along the top. 
 
Follow the instructions and enter your payment details 
etc.  Please note, you are not required to enter the 
student registration number. Contact the office if you 
need assistance or have any enquiries. Thank you. 
 
Please note when paying by EFTPOS at the school office, 
there is a minimum transaction amount of $10.00 due to 
fees charged to the school.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 






